
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Virtual classroom – Learning at home.  
 
As mentioned in the newsletter, the St. Cuthbert’s Trust ICT teams have been busy making 
improvements to our IT facilities and resources. We now have a class set of Google Chrome 
Books to support teaching and learning in the classroom, along with the delivery of the 
computing curriculum.  
 
We are excited to announce that we have a new virtual classroom to extend learning 
beyond the school day. Using a simple magic badge or Emoji password, your child will logon 
once to access multiple applications that we use in school, including Times Table Rock Stars; 
Numbots and Google Classroom to name just a few! 
 
Your child’s magic badge and Emoji password can be found in their reading record. If your 
child has lost their reading record or you cannot find their login details, please contact the 
school office.  
 
In the event of any future school closure, teaching will take place via the virtual classroom. 
For this reason, it is vital that we are aware of any issues with logging on to the virtual 
classroom at home. A short parent survey will be sent out soon to gather this information.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
P. Donnelly 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Learning at Home 
On your Internet explorer go to 

https://edu.wonde.com/login/A248572182 
 
 
 

Select your login type 
Magic Badge (You need 

a camera) or Emoji 
Password and Log in. 

 
 

You’re in!! 😮 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Work set by your class 
teacher and things that 
you have been working 

on in class. 

Other resources we use 
in school – If you’ve used 
these in class they should 

log you in! 

https://edu.wonde.com/login/A248572182
https://edu.wonde.com/login/A248572182

